
BRAXTON COUNTY
BOARD OF EDUCATION

June 18, 2018
     The Braxton County Board of Education met on Tuesday, June 18, 2018 at the Board office 
at 6:00 p.m.  The following members were present:




Jill Cooper, President

Dave Hoover, Vice President 
Shane Brown 
Van Carr






Brad Shingler 
     The Superintendent Evaluation was finalized.

      Van Carr left the meeting at 7:30.
     Brad Shingler moved and Shane Brown seconded to adjourn.

Vote:  4-0.  Motion carried.

     The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

     The next special meeting of the Braxton County Board of Education will be held on

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 to approve financial agenda.

____________________________________________
President - Braxton County Board of Education

                   ____________________________________________
                   Secretary - Braxton County Board of Education
As required by federal laws and regulations, the Braxton County Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex or disability in employment or in its education programs and activities.  Inquiries may be referred to Tim Via, Title IX Coordinator, Braxton County Board of Education, 98 Carter Braxton Drive, Sutton WV 26601, phone 304.765.7101; or the West Virginia Department of Education’s Director of the Office of Civil Rights. 

